
 

Safety in your building  
 
6 February 2024 
 
Vantage Point, 
Berger Road, 
Homerton, 
Hackney, 
E9 6FG 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Saturday working starting this weekend 
 
We have been advised by Conneely Facades Ltd that they wish to commence working on a Saturday 
between 9am and 1pm. This will be for the foreseeable future. Conneely’s RLO will follow up with a 
further letter to advise you what blocks/levels are affected on a regular basis to keep you informed. 
 
The works are limited to the external walls and the noise will be kept to a minimum where possible, 
with no noisy works commencing before 10am. Conneely hope the works will be completed by 1pm. 
We apologise for the late notice. 
 
The reason for the weekend working is that Conneely wish to try and maintain the projected finish 
date which is December 2024.  This is following a slow re-start to the project and ongoing protracted 
discussions with Network Rail and Hackney planning department.  
 
The Site Manager who will be overseeing the works on Saturday is Rob Cooke, who can be contacted 
on 07540 013170. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with us on buildingsafetyteam@networkhomes.org.uk.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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